
Russ, 
 
Attached is the third set of staff comments on draft NEI 08-01 Rev 5.  This set includes new 
comments #9.1 and #21, as well as comment #13.3 (D-RAP) which was sent to you in a 
5/7/2012 e-mail (also attached).   
 
Please note, the attached set of comments does not address verb tense.  The staff is still 
deliberating on which verb tense(s) (past, present, future) is/are acceptable.  
 
 
Thanks, 

Perry Buckberg 
Senior Reactor Operations Engineer 
Office of  New Reactors 
Division of Construction Inspection & Operational Programs 
phone: (301)415-1383 
fax:      (301)415-5947  
perry.buckberg@nrc.gov 
 


